Week 6
February 2™

Here is our newsletter for Week 6 - this one is a doozy!

Rehearsal this week:

Tuesday (2/4) in East's aux gym from 6:45 - 9:00. If you are able to get to East sooner for costume try-ons,
please meet in the guard closet between 6:20-6:30. If you're unable to get to East earlier, we'll see you at
normal time!

**Wednesday (2/5) in East's aux gym from 6:45 - 9:00.
Saturday (2/8) in East's aux gym from 10:30-12:30.

Students, the show music is now uploaded to Canvas!

2/8 CR South Competition

For many of you this is your first competition! Here is additional information for the day:
Student Schedule for the day

10:30-12:30 Rehearsal12:30 Rehearsal ends, pack trailer, get ready to leave
1:30 Need to leave East

2:00 Arrive

2:15 Unloading, head to Aaryn's room, get ready

3:00 Be ready by

3:30 Leave to go to body

3:46 Body warm-up

3:58 Equipment warm-up

4:15 Performance!!

9:05 Awards

10:00/10:15 Estimated ETA return to East

Link for group performance times for the whole day


https://schedules.competitionsuite.com/06c15d96-5992-444b-9518-a5aab0140d98_standard.htm
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Food:

Make sure you bring something to eat throughout the day to keep your energy up. After we rehearse, we will
be packing up the trailer and heading to CR South. The bus ride could be a good time to eat. When we get
to CR South, it's unloading, heading to Aaryn's classroom, last minute getting ready things, and then we're
warming up. You won't have too much time to relax and eat once we get to CR South. After we perform,
you can get something at concessions or eat whatever you bring with you.

Hair/Makeup:

Experiment with hair and makeup that you can do on show day on your own. Trying it for the first time on
show day is probably not the best idea! Makeup will be given out at Tuesday's rehearsal!

Consider doing some of your hair and show makeup before arriving to our Saturday rehearsal and do touch-
ups after loading the trailer or on the bus ride.

Other things to bring:

A pair of shoes that are easy to take on and off. You'll be wearing shoes to warm-ups and taking them off
before we perform - (yes you'll be barefoot during performance). Also, bring a change of clothes for post-
performance.

For Parents:

Our class is Independent Regional A and starts at 4:08. We are the second group on and perform at 4:15!

If you would like to pick up your child early at CR South or drive them home instead of taking the bus,
please find myself or Aaryn at the competition to confirm they are leaving with you.

Ticket Information - $15.00 for adults, $12.00 for students and seniors

We have two chaperones signed up to help for the CR South show, but we could always use more hands -
please consider joining us! Remember, you get free entry for the competition and riding the bus is not
necessary.

Link to sign up: Chaperone Sign Up


https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F409044BACAC29A4F58-54119996-competition%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJNEETZOW%40CBSD.ORG%7C8b9fa1e567b044358c1d08dd38c36ab2%7Caa0b488ffc9e4185a5e3384220df23ca%7C0%7C0%7C638729134163414013%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8JFmvDnEwCySY3jfggTBaefksB0ukOnBR4pXPfxs%2F6A%3D&reserved=0
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HOME SHOW 2/22

Looking ahead, we have our home show in a few weeks! At this time, we have 21 visiting groups and will
also have Central Bucks Indoor Percussion in attendance! With this many groups, we need a lot of help
and support to have this event be a success!

Below are the sign-ups for the day. Families - please consider helping out where you can; students - invite
your band friends to support your event. It can also be a great way to earn volunteer hours for clubs, NHS
members, etc.

Indoor Colorguard Food Donations
Indoor Colorguard Home Show Volunteer Sign-Up

**Note: times for each slot MAY shift slightly once the competition schedule is finalized by MAIN. If this
occurs, you will be emailed about the change.

There will be a volunteer orientation meeting on February 20™ at 7:00 in CB South's band room. Please
meet us in the Auditorium lobby first. If you are unable to attend the Volunteer Orientation meeting, please
email jneetzow@cbsd.org.

Students - we are asking you to bring in a box of full-sized candy (think Hershey's, Reese's, Skittles, Sour
Patch Kids, etc) and a case of soda or seltzer. Please label the items with your name and CB GUARD HOME
SHOW. You can bring these to any rehearsal leading up to home show (Camryn or Ellie will take them) or
day of the show.

Thank you for the support!

Have a great week!
~The CB Indoor Guard Staff


https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0444A8AF22A0FC1-54556111-colorguard&data=05%7C02%7Cjneetzow%40cbsd.org%7C76acc7fc9c7840c3d9f408dd425b51cd%7Caa0b488ffc9e4185a5e3384220df23ca%7C0%7C0%7C638739682177286416%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nWR%2FANkxy5cXWbf0rhVBCytPi%2BhHtL2HG%2FHp%2F5orx%2Fo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0444A8AF22A0FC1-54556137-indoor&data=05%7C02%7Cjneetzow%40cbsd.org%7C76acc7fc9c7840c3d9f408dd425b51cd%7Caa0b488ffc9e4185a5e3384220df23ca%7C0%7C0%7C638739682177311966%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xygqPVdsEdtDGMM85WdhztgDzo%2BUE4r1ejWI9DVElag%3D&reserved=0

